Rajapakse, Champa

From: Goodman, Nathan

Sent: Friday, April 20, 2012 11:01 AM

To: Yilma, Haimanot; Goodman, Nathan

Subject: Upcoming teleconference on April 24, 2012

Attachments: Dewey-Burdock Draft SOW and figures .pdf: Crow Butte-NT and LR Draft SOW figures.pdf;

Crow Butte-NT and LR Draft SOW text.pdf

Dear Tribal Historic Preservation Officers:

Haimanot and | would like to remind you of an upcoming teleconference with all consulting parties (including
the Applicants, SRIF, BLM, and EPA Region 8) on April 24, 2012 from 2:30 to 6:30 p.m. EST. This
teleconference will be a working meeting between the THPOs and all other consulting parties. The purpose of
this teleconference is to continue NRC’s ongoing Section 106 consultations for the proposed Crow Butte
License Renewal, Crow Butte North Trend, and Dewey Burdock projects. The NRC staff is interested in
identifying areas within the three project sites that have traditional religious or cultural significance to the
Tribes, so these may be considered in our environmental reviews. During this teleconference, consulting
parties would use the Applicants’ SOWSs as a starting point and identify elements essential for developing a
comprehensive SOW for each of the three proposed projects and schedule dates to conduct the TCP studies.
The goal is to have the consulting parties develop three comprehensive SOWs.

Below are the proposed agenda and teleconference phone number and passcode:

Welcome Kevin Hsueh

Introductions All

Purpose of meeting Michelle Ryan

Discussion of Draft SOWs Haimanot Yilma, Nathan Goodman

1) Crow Butte License Renewal
2) Crow Butte North Trend
3) Dewey-Burdock

Paossible discussion topics:

e Purpose

e Scope of Work

e Period of Performance
e Reports

e Deliverables Schedule
e Level of Effort

Break —15 min (~4.30-4:45pm)

Discussion of Draft SOWs continued Haimanot Yilma, Nathan Goodman




Summary of concerns and recommendations Michelle Ryan
Next Steps Haimanot Yilma, Nathan Goodman

Closing Kevin Hsueh

Dial-in number: 1-800-369-1134
Passcode: 65795

We would also like to note that the call will be recorded so that a transcript of the meeting can be made
available to all parties.

On March 9, 2012, the NRC forwarded a copy of the applicants’ SOWs to you for your review and
consideration. For your convenience, we are attaching another copy of the three SOWs to this e-mail.

Please contact us by 5:00 PM EST Monday (April 23, 2012) if you are available to participate in the April 24,
2012 teleconference. If you have any questions, you can contact either of us by phone or e-mail, which are
provided below.

Thank you,
Haimanot Yilma and Nathan Goodman

Nathan Goodman

Project Manager
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB
U.S. NRC

301-415-2703
Nathan.Goodman@nrc.gov

Haimanot Yilma

Project Manager
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB

U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Phone: 301-415-8029

email: haimanot.yilma@nrc.gov

Mail Stop : TBF05




